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To start, we have instructed school boards that, by Monday, April 6, teacher-led learning 
will resume across the province. Students will begin receiving communication from their 
teachers and school board staff this week to determine the best way your child can 
continue learning during this period. For our youngest learners, especially, I am asking 
you to lend a helping-hand in facilitating these initial conversations with educators when 
they begin reaching out. This early communication will help ensure all students can 
participate actively and fully in the rich online learning strategy. We have designed the 
strategy based on the technology and resources that currently exist at home. 
 

I also know many families in the province may not have access to the technology and 
broadband connection needed to participate fully in online learning. To remedy this 

https://www.ontario.ca/page/learn-at-home
https://www.ontario.ca/page/learn-at-home
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We have numerous organizations providing critical and professional support for children 
facing mental health concerns or distress. For example, Kids Help Phone offers 24/7 

https://kidshelpphone.ca/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIvvKF2Z3F6AIVCFYMCh0raQDuEAAYASAAEgJ_LPD_BwE
https://kidshelpphone.ca/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIvvKF2Z3F6AIVCFYMCh0raQDuEAAYASAAEgJ_LPD_BwE

